Roslyn Public Schools SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

January 5, 2023

Dear Roslyn Families,

As the winter season gets underway, I want to remind you of the district's inclement weather policy.

If we need to call a snow day (or a two-hour delayed school opening), notifications will go out via email, text, phone, and our mobile app. Therefore, it is very important that you keep your information current on our Powerschool platform so that our messages reach you. Click here if you need to verify or update your information.

The first snow day of the school year will result in a complete shutdown of the district, as we believe it's important to continue the tradition of a snow day. If we need to call a second snow day (or more) the district will go remote with a two-hour delayed opening. Click here for our snow closing guidelines which contain the delayed opening schedule. You can also find this document on the homepage of our website at roslynschools.org.

The remote practice day we hosted in early November provided the preparation we'll need to seamlessly switch to remote learning in the event of a snowstorm or other unforeseen circumstances—as long as the area isn't experiencing a loss of power.

Remote days will allow us to preserve the school year calendar as planned, but be reminded that the calendar is <u>always</u> subject to change in case of emergency.

Sincerely,

Allison Brown
Superintendent of Schools

